
VILLAGE OF FLOWER HILL 

BOARD OF TRUSTEES 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

 

A public hearing and meeting will be held before and by the Board of Trustees of the 

Incorporated Village of  Flower Hill, Nassau County, New York, at Village Hall – 1 Bonnie 

Heights Road, Manhasset, New York on September 9, 2024 at 7:00 pm.  

 

The hearing will be on the application of Rivian, LLC, located at 1073 Northern Blvd., 

Roslyn, NY, designated as Section 06, Block 74, Lot 0006 on the Land and Tax Map of Nassau 

County. The application is for proposed interior 1st floor renovations and installation of 3 charging 

stations in the parking lot. 

 

The above application is on file at the Office of the Village Administrator, One Bonnie 

Heights Road, Manhasset, NY, where it may be seen Monday through Thursday, between the 

hours of 8:30AM and 4:30 PM and on Friday, between the hours of 8:30AM and 1:00 PM until 

the time of the meeting. 

 

 If any individual requires special assistance to attend, please notify the Village 

Administrator at least 48 hours in advance of the meeting. 

 

  

     

        By Order of the Board of Trustees 

Marla Wolfson, Village Administrator 

Dated: August 29, 2024 

 

 

 
 


